
From: Gould, Angela@Energy
To: "Larson, Kate"; 
Subject: RE: Renewable Portfolio Standards 
Date: Thursday, May 09, 2013 2:10:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png 

image002.png 
image003.png 
image004.png 

Ms. Larson,
 
We are currently discussing comments received earlier this week on the 15-day 
language released April 19, and we plan to adopt in early June before sending the 
final rulemaking package to OAL. If we decide to release new 15-day language, we 
will post it on our website and notify the Renewable listserver (if you are not 
subscribed to this listserver, you can do so here: http://www.energy.ca.gov/
listservers/).  
 
 
Angie Gould
RPS Program
California Energy Commission
916-654-4881
angela.gould@energy.ca.gov
 
 
 

From: Larson, Kate [mailto:kl@stateside.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 09, 2013 1:55 PM 
To: Gould, Angela@Energy 
Subject: Renewable Portfolio Standards 
 
Good afternoon Ms. Gould, 
 
I track regulations at Stateside Associates and am filling in for Melissa Martin, who 
you may have spoken with previously.  I wanted to follow up with you to see if 
there will be another 15-day comment period for the Renewable Portfolio 
Standards rule or if the final rule will go to OAL.  Any insight would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
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Kate Larson
Stateside Associates 
Regulatory Counsel 
(703) 525-7466 ext 252
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